
 

 

Town of Saxeville Policy # 11-18-2024 
 

Public Comment 
 

  Members of the public shall be allowed to address the Town Board 
at the end of any regularly scheduled Town Board meeting on any topic 
so long as the individual signs a registration slip prior to the start of the 
meeting, if Public Comment is properly noticed on the agenda.  

The registration slips should be given to the Chair or Clerk prior to 
the start of the meeting.  

Each individual registering to speak shall be given up to a maximum 
of 3 minutes to address the Board if so chooses. Public comment shall be 
limited to a total of 30-minutes. 

After discussion, motion was made by Supervisor Bart Peterson and 
seconded by Supervisor Ken Hansen create the policy as presented with 
the Clerks draft copies. Upon voice vote, motion passed. 

 
 

 


